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Prof. Yan Pan
School of Economics and Management
Fuzhou University

2 Xue Yuan Road, University Town
Fuzhou, Fujian 350108, P. R. China

Dear Prof. Yan Pan,

It is my pleasure to invite you to Smith School of Business, Queen’s University, as a
visiting scholar for a two-month period beginning June 25, 2019 to August 28, 2019.
We will work in collaboration on a topic related to corporate disclosure. We will also
discuss potential joint projects on auditing and other research of mutual interests.

As we discussed, the cost of your travel to Smith and living expenses will be your
responsibility. In addition, you will be responsible for purchasing medical insurance
while in Canada.

During the period of your visit, you are free to attend and participate in research
workshops and seminars organized by the accounting area. You will also have
opportunities to interact with our other faculty members and doctoral students.

I am looking forward to working with you in Canada. Should you have any questions
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

' A~

Yu Hou, PhD

Assistant Professor of Accounting
Smith School of Business
Queen’s University

Yu Hou | Smith School of Business | Queen’s University
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